
 

      Help Us Grow Duchesne’s Garden!           
The Garden Project sparked by conversation at the 

Class of 1986 reunion several years ago is still    

happening! Although Covid put a kink in our plan-

ning and cost projections due to increased material    

prices and shipping and labor issues, our Duchesne 

community is still very excited about this space and 

its potential.                                                                  

Trees and a fountain have been installed. Additional plans include  a 

greenhouse for student learning, engraved pavers, harp-legged stone 

benches, statuary, and tables for studying and Alumni & Friends social 

gatherings. An estimated $50,000 is required to finish everything envi-

sioned.  

Please consider joining this alumni-driven effort with a donation at 
https://giving.archstl.org/Product/duchesne-high-school/duchesne-high-
school-garden-project or contact me at jensilvestri11@gmail.com if you 

would like to help or have fundraising ideas to share. Our Garden   

Project is something that will be used and enjoyed by our whole  

Duchesne community! Thank you! — Jennifer (Horton) Silvestri ‘86 
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